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August 30, 2023 

 

 

 

 

City of Norwich 

City Clerk’s Office 

Attn: Ms. Roseanne Muscarella  

Room 215 

100 Broadway  

Norwich, CT 06360  

 

Dear Ms. Muscarella:  

 

This is to advise you that the Regular September 5, 2023 Meeting of the City of Norwich Board 

of Public Utilities’ Commissioners Finance & Audit Subcommittee has been cancelled due to 

scheduling conflicts. 

 

 Very truly yours,  

 
 

Christopher LaRose  

General Manager 
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